THE SAM & BELLA SEBBA CHARITABLE FOUNDATION 

Safeguarding policy 
Grantees

1) SBSCF will not make grants to any charity that declines to provide satisfactory information as listed below

2) At pre-grant and on-going grant review meetings SBSCF staff or consultants will ask about how safeguarding incidents and concerns are dealt with. 

When receiving applications, approving grants or monitoring grants, SBSCF will confirm the following about any service organisation.

3) That the charity has a child and adult safeguarding policy as is relevant to its service users and staff and will submit them to SBSCF.

4) The safeguarding lead within the organisation is identified to the SBSCF.

5) The charity is asked to report on problems with safeguarding that it has experienced since the previous reporting period or last 12 months, whichever is the shorter. 

6) The charity advise of their training programme for safeguarding.  

SBSCF trustees staff and volunteers

a) All staff, consultants, trustees and grant committee members will have safeguarding training.
b) All staff and volunteers in the office are entitled to work in a secure environment without harassment. A trustee will be designated as the safeguarding trustee to whom staff may raise concerns in a confidential manner.
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